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I support SB 491. I had fertility issues due to unknown reasons and had to pursue IUI 

treatment in order to conceive. The cost of these services and testing is expensive 

and should be accessible and covered by insurance for all that want and need it. 

Having coverage for additional prenatal testing also helps parents make informed 

choices about their future family and should also be covered by insurance, if 

possible. Informed and insurance covered family planning, when possible, is a 

positive for our communities.  


